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Saint Vincent de Paul Primary School 
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4th May 2020                          IMPORTANT! 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

I would like to thank you all again for your continued support with Home Learning at this 

time. I appreciate that for some children and families working online is difficult and that is 

why we offered parents the chance to avail of Home Learning Packs. I hope that everyone 

who requested a pack has now received one. 

 

I know that there were some difficulties in delivering packs due to changes in family 

addresses. Therefore I ask you to please follow the new link on the school website and 

Facebook to ensure that we have the most up to date contact details for your child. THIS 

IS SO IMPORTANT!  

 

As I have previously said you may not be able to see us but I want to reassure you that our 

staff are still working away to support you and your children, if you feel that we could help 

you in any way or you have any ideas how we could do things better please do not hesitate to 

let us know, please email bmcveigh625@c2kni.net / or call the school office 02890717920 

where you will be redirected to Mrs McVeigh and Mrs Hill. Stay home, stay safe, Stay 

well. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Bronagh McVeigh 
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